
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of this term’s history topic, Wye Class will be visiting the National Roman Legion Museum in 
Caerleon, Wales on Thursday 6th October. The museum brings all of the features of Roman living in 
Britain, which we have been/will be learning about, into real life experiences.  
 
The children will be travelling by coach and will be departing from school at 8:15am. Please ensure 
your child arrives at school at 8:00am prompt to allow time for registration and preparation for the 
trip (please note: this is too early for Breakfast Club to be able to provide food for your child). We 
will be returning back to school at approximately 4pm.  
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform with sensible footwear, as some outside areas 
may be muddy, and a waterproof coat. They will also need a packed lunch (no sweets/chocolate, 
glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). It would be useful if they could bring their lunch in a named 
carrier bag which could be disposed of once they have finished eating. Your child will also be given 
the opportunity to visit one of the gift shops. Spending money should be no more than £3.50 and 
kept in a named wallet or purse. It will be your child’s responsibility to look after their own money. 
 
If your child suffers from travel sickness, please can you ensure they have taken their medication 
before travelling and have medication for the return journey. Please give this to Mrs Blenkinsop in a 
named envelope. 
 
The cost of the trip and coach will be £11.00. I would be grateful if you could complete the payment 
via your ParentPay account by Friday 23rd September 2016. The PTFA have kindly donated towards 
the cost of this trip. Thank you. 
 
I have a couple of spaces for volunteers. If you are interested in joining us on the trip please come 
and see me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Broadbridge 
Wye Class Teacher 
 
 


